
CIV/11: Costs update letter – Legal Representation (Statutory Charge may apply) 
Dear [Client Name]
Re:  [Matter]
It is the policy of the firm to update clients on a six-monthly basis of the ongoing work being undertaken on their case and the costs incurred.

[Fee earner inserts brief summary of activity on case to date, current status of the matter and all the relevant planned activity for the forthcoming period]
	Costs incurred to date, including VAT and mark-up
	£

	Disbursements to date including VAT as appropriate
	£

	Disbursements commissioned to date but not yet paid including VAT as appropriate
	£

	Total
	£


On this basis, I would now like to confirm that my original estimate of £[insert cost] is still applicable to conclude your case.

[or]

On this basis, I would now like to alter my original estimate of total likely cost of the case to £[insert cost].  This is because [fee earner to dictate].
The Statutory Charge 

This also appears to be an appropriate stage to remind you of the possible effects of the Statutory Charge.

Should you receive any money or preserve any property as a result of your case, you may have to pay your legal costs out of this, including any costs incurred before the certificate was issued.  This is called the Statutory Charge.  In some cases, we can claim our costs from your opponent and this will therefore not apply.  It is important, however, that you should be aware of the Statutory Charge and that there is a possibility it might apply in your case.  It is also important to realise that if we do get a cost order against your opponent, this might not cover all your costs and also they might not be able to pay all they are ordered to.  In these circumstances the Statutory Charge would apply to the difference between the two figures.
Please remember that this is not a bill or a request for payment but is given purely for your information.
Yours sincerely
